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Newsletter 9
th

 September 2016      No: 1    
 
Welcome  
A warm welcome back to school is 
extended to all children and their families. 
We hope you all enjoyed your Summer 
break. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Our very popular breakfast club is already 
in full swing and is open to all children in 
Year 1 –Year 6 from 7.30am. There is no 
need to pre-book just turn up on the day 
with £1.50. From 31st October our 
reception children will be able to join us.  
 
Cycle Permits 
Each child who cycles to school should 
obtain a cycle permit from the school 
office.  Whilst the school is keen to 
encourage children to cycle to school we 
cannot accept responsibility for the cycles / 
scooters whilst on school premises. 
 
School Uniform 
We understand that there have been some 
issues with our school uniform provider, 
PMG School wear. We would like to 
reassure you we are in communication 
with them to rectify this and would 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Improvements to Road Safety 
Reminder to all parents/carers the council 
has installed CCTV cameras outside 
schools in Hillingdon to ensure people do 
not illegally stop or park on ‘school keep 
clear’ zones, including yellow zig zags. 
Motorists who are recorded parking or 
stopping will receive a fine of £110 (£55 if 
paid within 14 days).  
 
Headlice 
To avoid the spread of headlice please 
could you do regular checks on your 
children’s hair. If your child does have 
headlice please follow the guidelines 
provided by Mrs Brill in the separate 
Parentmail.  Also could I remind you that 
girls’ hair should be tied back in a ponytail 
at all times. 

  
School Lunch 
Reminder to parents that due to rising food costs 
with effect from Monday19th school lunches will 
be £2.20 per day. 
 
House Captains 
Today the children have voted for the following 
children in year 6 to be their House Captains for 
this year: 
Bell:        Captain               Leo Stephens 
               Vice Captain       Razaan Hirsi 
 
Edison:   Captain               Kacper Neidzwiedz 
               Vice Captain       Jayden Barron  
 
Fleming: Captain               Lauren Julian 
               Vice Captain       Yahia Algamudi 
 
Newton:  Captain               Isabella Nash 
               Vice Captain       Ellis Duffy 
 
We wish them luck in their new roles. 
 
Meet The Teacher Meetings 
All meetings will be held in the hall at 2.45pm and a 
crèche will be provided for younger siblings. 
Year 1  
Pumas & Owls 

Monday 12
th
 

September 2016 
Year 2 
Jazzy Bears & Turtles 

Wednesday  14
th
 

September 2016 
Year 3  
Dolphins & Foxes 

Tuesday 13
th
 

September 2016 
Year 4 
Koalas & Sharks 

Thursday 15
th
  

September 2016 
Year 5 
Lions & Hawks 

Friday 16
th
  

September 2016 
Year 6 
Barracudas 

Wednesday 21
st
 

September 2016 
 
Autumn Term Dates 
Training Day Monday 5

th
 September 

2016 
Term Starts Tuesday 6

th
 September 

2016 
Training Day 21

st
 October 2016 

Half Term Monday 24
th
 – 28

th
 

October 2016 
Term Ends Wednesday 21

st
 

December 2016 at 
1.15pm 

 
 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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